

39 Oakdale Road Nottingham NG3 7EL

hello@ballboys.org.uk

15th October 2015

www.ballboys.org.uk

Dear Mr Beardman,

I am writing to say a HUGE thank you for the very generous donation of £1000 raised for Ballboys through such a fantastic variety of sporting activities.

It was such a wonderful surprise to not only receive your donation, but to learn about Penguins Against Cancer; an organisation I had not heard of myself.

We are very grateful for your support and this money will help us as we plan how to reach more young men over the coming year. One of the exciting projects we are working on at the moment is launching a mobile education unit (initially launching in the northeast of England), which we hope will eventually expand across the UK. We are in the early stages of the plans, but we do have a urologist and number of organisations interested in working with us to make this a one-stop-shop for men to get information and advice on testicular cancer.

At Ballboys we feel very strongly that there is a need to break down barriers that exist in young men talking about their health, so if we can reach them in person with our message we will be some way to achieving this.

I would love to keep you informed on how our plans progress so if you have an email address for yourself, or another relevant person that would be great. We may be able to promote the work you do through this venture too.

We are also re-launching our website this month which has undergone some changes to make it more user friendly and hopefully a better resource for young men who want information on this subject. I would love to share information about your donation on the website if you agree? If you have any photos of the activities that took place that would also be great.

Thank you once again to everyone who helped to raise this money and support our work; we are beyond grateful!

Very best wishes

Rosie Colfer

Managing Director